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Carolina's newest alumni

SCAU needs
summer help

By ROBERT THOMASON

The Franklin Street Gourmet is giving a
general call to arms. And hands. And
mouths. And teeth.

The Gourmet, a publication of the student
Consumer Action Union, needs restaurant
reviewers, said Janice Coulter, editor. "We
have about 20 persons signed up now," she
said, "but we need as many as are willing to
work.

The work would involve attending an
organizational meeting, eating at
restaurants, filling out a review form,
possibly writing a review and editing or
confering on reviews submitted for
publication. No compensation would be
given for work on the project.

"We want to make at least two visits to the
restaurants in town," Coulter said.

The visits would be anonymous. "We
don't want people going in and saying 'I'm
from the Franklin Street Gourmet. Give me
a 15 percent discout on the meal and 111 give
you a good review, "Coulter said.

The Gourmet will be printed later
this summer and distributed with orientation
material in August. - .

The Gourmet plans to review about 100
restaurants during the first summer session.
Coulter said. Persons interested in working
on the Gourmet can sign up on the office of
the Student Consumer Action Union in
Suite B of the Carolina Union or call SCAU
at 933-831-3.

Staff writers are also needed for the
Merchant's Guide and an editor is needed for
CASH. Interested parties may sign-u- p in the .

same fashion.

Union parking
to end soon ..

By ANNE DODD

While the planned UNC central library
and union addition will benefit many, their
construction and the subsequent permanent
loss of parking spaces may inconvenience
more than a few.

Employees who now park in the union lots
will be reassigned permits in the Bell Tower
parking lot while student spaces will be
moved to a park-rid- e lot on Manning Drive
below Hinton-Jame-s dorm, according to
John Temple, UNC vice chancellor of
business and finance. '

Pedestrians who frequently traverse the
lots will have to take a detour around the
building area once the construction
companies put up a fence encircling the site.
The completion of contracts with the
construction firms for the two buildings will
determine when the fence is built, said
Temple.

He noted that while no one was sure when
construction would start, the design for the
library is expected to be finished around July
15.

"The project will go out for a bid sometime
after that with a contract being completed,
we hope, between then and August 15,"
Temple said.

According to Union Director Howard
Henry, the union addition project is being
rebid as the original estimates from
contractors were too high.

"It will probably go out for a bid at the end
of this month or early next month, he
noted, adding that construction could begin
before the opening of the fall session.

Thursdays from 3:30 to 5 p.m. and will focus
its attention on relationships between

"people. '
Other planned groups include one that

will meet on Tuesdays from 3 to 5 p.m.
focusing on public speaking skills and one
that will discuss students' and job prospects.

The latter group, called "Centering
Venturing, will meet from 7 to 10 p.m. on
July 10, 17 and 24.

In addition, another group will meet from
7 to 9 p.m. on June 18 and 19, stressing the
personal exploration aspects of "Centering
Venturing.

Other groups will be organized if there is
sufficient interest, Lawler and Rue said.

Students may reserve spaces in the group
sessions by calling the center at 933-21- 75 or
by filling out yellow forms available beside
the student union desk and bringing them to
Nash Hall.

Center plans
group programs

By ROBERT THOMASON

The University Counseling Center will
offer summer programs giving students the
chance to discuss personal problems and to
explore career possibilities.

Alice Lawler and Penny Rue of the center
have organized group programs dealing with
speech problems, personal growth and
career planning. They said interested
students should sign up as soon as possible.

"Wc have a screening process to determine
if the needs of a person fit the group, said
Lawler. By this process the center can decide
if students need individual counseling.

A group on personal problems will meet on
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Serving very special sandwiches, eight
different varieties of super burgers, crepes and
salads in the atmosphere of a New York turn-of-the-centu- ry

bar . . . come enjoy the music, the
mood and our domestic and imported beer,
wine, and mixed beverages.

Serving continuously till 9 p.m. weekdays, 10
p.m. Friday and Saturday. .Light menu served
after dinner until closing. Bar is open 11:30 a.m. --

2:00 a.m.

SPANKY'S
is also serving breakfast.

It's a Natural!
Wake up your morning with new ideas for

breakfast, including things such as fresh melon,
fruits and berries, freshly squeezed juices,
smoothies, real French toast, super omelettes,
whole wheat waffles, eggs Benedict, Quiche, real
hash browns, biscuits, breakfast meats, etc. etc.

Sunday hours: 9:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m.
Sunday dinner: 5:00 p.m. - 9:00 p.m.

MasterCharge. Visa, American Express
and local checks accepted.
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SPAN
an eating and drinWng establishment

101 East Franklin Street
967-267- 8

M'lWi-- i

I

Thursdav. Mav 24. IW The Summer Tar Heel 7


